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Armed Robbery 

Report Number: 22-3185 

On July 23, 2022, at 1:25 am, the Culver City Police Department responded to a 

call of an armed robbery at Chase Bank (5670 Sepulveda Blvd).   

Culver City Police Officers responded to the scene and met with the victim who 

explained that he withdrew money from the bank’s ATM. When he turned around, 

the suspect approached him while holding a black semi-automatic handgun and 

demanded his money.  The victim said that he was in fear for his life and handed 

the money to the suspect who ran towards the suspect vehicle and fled in an 

unknown direction.  

Anyone with information related to this crime is asked to contact Culver City 

Police Department Public Information Officer Sergeant Edward Baskaron at 310-

253-6316 or the Watch Commander at 310-253-6202. 

 
CRIME: Armed robbery 
 
WEAPON: Black Semi-automatic handgun 

SUSPECT: Male Black, approximately 20-30 years old, 6’0, medium build, 
wearing a gray hoodie, dark pants, black shoes, and a black face mask. 

SUSPECT VEHICLE: Older model gray Chrysler minivan with multiple dents 
along the front bumper and passenger side. 

PROPERTY TAKEN: $1000 in U.S. Currency. 

 


